In response to this proposed law, our "expert" pops up again. This time Professor Olivier cannot prettify "illegal" squatting by calling it "non-racial". Now he says:

"It is a retrogressive step in the worst possible way and it gives lie to the Government's policy of orderly urbanisation spelt out in the white paper of two years ago scrapping influx control." (Daily News 26 March 1988).

Yes, it does give lie to the Government's pronouncements not only in 1986 but from time immemorial. But it also gives lie to the praise showered by Professor Olivier when the fraud of the abolition of influx control was announced.

With "Experts" like Professor Olivier working for the PFP, it is not surprising that the PFP is falling to pieces.

UNBANNING OF "APDUSA VIEWS" No 19 - NOVEMBER 1987

We hereby announce that Issue No. 19 of "APDUSA VIEWS" dated November 1987 had been banned by the Committee of Publications in December 1987.

Since the subject matter of that issue, namely,

IN DEFENCE OF THE FREEDOM OF:-

- *Thought and Conscience
- *Speech and Press
- *Organising and Association
- *Meetings and Assembly

was considered by us to be of vital importance to our struggle, we decided to appeal against the banning.

Happily, the outcome of the appeal was in our favour. We believe that the time, trouble and the expense was worth the result.

This means that that issue of "APDUSA VIEWS" is no longer banned for distribution. Should any of our readers require copies of that issue, whether in small or large quantities, please write to usl

Editorial Board.